
	
	
	
	
	
	
	

Wednesday	25th	May	2022	
	
Dear	staff/parents	of	St	John	the	Baptist,	
	
On	behalf	of	the	school	governors,	I	am	delighted	to	announce	the	appointment	of									
Mr.	Donnelly	as	principal	of	St	John	the	Baptist	PS	in	a	permanent	capacity.		We	feel	very	
fortunate	to	have	secured	Chris	in	this	role	given	his	talent	and	ability.	
	
You	will	all	be	aware	of	the	trojan	work	undertaken	by	Chris	over	the	last	three	years	
and	the	positive	impact	this	has	had	on	the	school	and	the	wider	school	community.		He	
has	earned	the	respect	and	trust	of	all.	
	
Governors	are	confident	that	Chris,	supported	by	his	highly	committed	staff,	will	now	
take	the	school	forward	into	what	is	an	exciting	period	as	we	look	forward	to	our	
programme	of	refurbishment	and	the	benefits	which	that	will	bring	for	our	children.	
	
Sincerely,	
	
Dinah	MacManus	
Chair	of	Governors	


